
OFFICIAL

WA POLICE FORCE NEED YOU !

There are currently multiple school crossings across the metro area in need of a Traffic Warden.

If you or anyone you know is interested in applying to become a Traffic Warden please contact the 
Children’s Crossings Unit on 08 6274 8731 or email childrenscrossingsunitsmail@police.wa.gov.au

Alternatively you can go to the WA Police website to obtain more details and download an application 
form. 

https://www.wa.gov.au/service/security/law-enforcement/traffic-wardens
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